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Transition Day

Your child will meet their new teacher(s) on our transition day which will take place on Wednesday
2nd July. We will also be sending out to parents a list of where teachers and support staff will be
working next year. The children will spend the morning working with them in their new classrooms.
We were hoping that this could happen at the new site. Unfortunately, the building has not been
handed over to WSCC as yet, and so we are not insured to have children on site. We are still hoping
that we will be able to visit the new site with the children before the summer holiday and will let you
know as soon as we have further information. There will be open afternoons in the September for
parents to be given a tour of the new site. You will receive information about the dates of these

meetings as soon as they are available. .
School Discos

Don't forget the school disco takes place next Thursday, the 3 of July.
Year R — 3 Disco (YearR, 1,2 & 3) 3:15pm - 4pm - The cost of this disco is £2.50 per child (to include a biscuit and a drink). At
4pm, the children can be collected from their classroom outer doors, in the same way we would at the end of the school day.
Buy tickets using this link https://wwwticketsource.co.uk/jys/t-ojgaaol

Year 4 — 6 Disco (Years 4, 5 & 6) 4:150m — 5.15pm - The cost of this disco is £3.50 per child (to include a small tuck bag).
Water or squash will be available throughout. Options for Vegan, Vegetarian and Gluten Free will be available. At 5:15pm,
please come via the main entrance and collect your child from the hall.
Buy tickets using this link https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys/t-pdgjiggxe

This Week

We had an incredibly busy Wednesday this week. We asked the Year Is about
their amazing day out to Tuppeny Barn.

“We made cheesy muffins and ate some plants. Some of the leaves were really
sour (so, so sour) - and Mr Hall pulled a funny face.”

Isla and Sebbie both said that their favourite part was eating flowers.

There will be more about their trip in the end of year magazine in a few weeks'
time.

On the afternoon of Wednesday 25" June, almost the entire Year 2 class walked
across to the University of Chichester to take part in the Multi-sports event. There
were lots of different activities, run by sports leaders from The Regis School in
Bognor. Our children were split into 3 teams. Each team did a series of games or
activities - from playing goalball (blindfolded goalkeeper and someone rolling a
ball with a bell in it to try and get it past them), to hopping with balls etc. One of
the highlights for many was the boxing.

There will also be more about this event in the end of term magazine.

Important Dates Coming U
House Points P gvp

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week's results:

Monday 30" June - Year 5 to CFS for a STEAM Day

Wednesday 2™ July - Transition Day (Y6 to new high school etc)
Thursday 3™ July - School Discos (details to follow)

Monday 14* July - School Production and Summer Fair (from 13:30)
Friday 18th July - Last day of term
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Term Total Year Total
This week (Since May'25)  |(Since Sept '24)
83 771 3724| | Wednesday - Thursday 3" / 4" September - School Closure for moving
51 661 3305| | Friday 5" September - INSET - School shut to pupils
40 652 3487| | Monday 8" September - Autumn Term begins (at the new site)!
50 688 3924
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